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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT

WASHINGTON, DC  20410-3000
OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION


July 3, 2008
MEMORANDUM FOR:  
Russell Varnado, President, National Council of HUD Locals 222

FROM:  


Norman Mesewicz, Deputy Director, Labor and Employee Relations   Division, ARHL
SUBJECT:  


Revised Telework Policy

In accordance with Article 5, Section 5.02 of the HUD/AFGE Agreement, this memorandum serves as notification to the union of management’s intent to implement the revised Telework Policy.  Attached is a copy of the Telework Policy for the union’s review.


Please submit any bargaining proposals that you may have related to the proposed change(s) to the Labor Relations Branch within ten (10) calendar days after receipt of this memorandum.  If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Deborah Swann at (202) 402-2856.

Attachment

cc:

Edward Eitches, Chairperson, Headquarters

Perry Casper, Portland, OR

Videssa Woods, Atlanta, Georgia

Marinella Murillo, San Antonio, Texas

Lisa Lowery, Knoxville, Tennessee

Patricia Petry, Fargo, North Dakota
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